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From: Gustafson, Derek (PARKS)

Sent:  Monday, October 01, 2007 4:49 PM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: GCPF Appilication

Sounds good. The following is the response to Q4 of the new application.

4. Provide the name of the party responsible for long-term maintenance.
Washington State Parks and Recreation Commission. Maintenance will include routine
annual inspections, manufactures recommendations as well as prescribed activities that
will be included within the project operations and maintenance manual.

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2007 4:22 PM

To: Gustafson, Derek (PARKS)

Subject: RE: GCPF Application

Go ahead and send me a response to Q4 regarding on-going maintenance and I'll add it to the file. Could you check in
with me early next week and let me know what progress you've made with John.

Thanks - Kathy |

From: Gustafson, Derek (PARKS)
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2007 4:17 PM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: RE: GCPF Application

Kathy,

Thanks for the heads-up. | just spoke with John Li of BNSF and sent him the application for review and concurrence to
(hopefully) get a signed commitment form. Should | resubmit the application prior to getting the commitment form back?
I'd be concerned that the form may not make the deadline on the 5th if John has any issues that need resolution.
Thanks,

Derek

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) {mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2007 2:59 PM

To: Gustafson, Derek (PARKS)

Subject: GCPF Application

Derek,

10/1/2007



